

## Thank you for your recent contribution to the University of Maryland School of Medicine

Blazeman Foundation for ALS 172 Marnoch Drive Seekonk, MA 02771

Dear Sir or Madam:

We at the University of Maryland, Baltimore (UMB) are incredibly grateful for your recent contribution.

Knowing that we have the support of donors like you encourages us to work harder – and dream bigger – for not only what we can accomplish in our immediate community, but also for the impact we can have throughout Maryland and across the globe, now and generations into the future.

Once again, please know how much we appreciate you.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Bayle

Carolyn Bayle

Director, Philanthropy Operations, Office of Philanthropy, UMB

P.S. Increase your gift by making use of your or your spouse's matching gift program. Learn more at: <a href="https://www.umaryland.edu/umbf/matching-gifts">www.umaryland.edu/umbf/matching-gifts</a>.

Date: 11/21/2024			
Receipt Number	Type of Gift	Contribution	Designation of Gift
2015373	Check/Cash (Check No. 94)	\$150,000.00	Jonathan S. Blais Lectureship in ALS Fund
2015374	Check/Cash (Check No. 94)	\$650,000.00	Jonathan S. Blais ALS Research Fund

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift.

Funds for the School of Medicine are administered by the University of Maryland Baltimore Foundation Inc., which is an exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (EIN 31-1678679).

Please keep this letter for your records and consult your tax advisor for questions about the tax deductibility of your gift. For questions or additional information, please contact Sally Bell at 410-706-5910 or shars002@umaryland.edu.